
   
  
  
  
  

WWeeddnneessddaayy,,  AApprriill  2266,,  22002233  
 
 
Are you interested in participating in Hillcrest's first annual crib tournament? This elimination 
tournament starts next week and is open to any students who know how to play crib!  
It will run on Tuesday & Thursdays in the learning commons after eating time.  
You can sign up on the sheet outside Ms. Wise’s door during your break times for the rest of 
this week.  
Students will be randomly placed on the tournament schedule which will be posted on 
Monday morning outside Ms. Wise's office.  Games start on Tuesday, May 2nd.  
Specific tournament rules will also be posted next to the sign up board. 
 
 
Hillcrest, we have just two more days until our Terry Fox run! A reminder to all students that 
we are still accepting donations up until Friday. Keep those donations coming in as we try to 
hit our goal!  
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